
Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
July 9, 2023 

St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church 
 

5301 Daylight Drive, Evansville, IN 47725 / (812) 867-3718 / www.catholicdaylight.org 

Adoration & Benediction 
Wednesday, 4:30 pm, in the Church. 
 

Adult Faith Formation, Religious Education & 
Confirmation 
Contact Mary Shetler at the Parish Office. 
 

Baptism 
Contact Deacon Richard to sign-up for classes (if expecting, 
preferably during the 2nd trimester). 
 

Marriage 
Contact the Parish Office as soon as an engagement is 
discussed to meet with Fr. Chris for marriage preparation. 
 

New Parishioners 
To register, please pick up a registration packet by the Parish 
Office window or download one from our website. 
 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) 
If you are interested in becoming Catholic or want to learn 
about the Catholic Faith, contact Deacon Richard. 
 

Rosary 
The Rosary is prayed twenty minutes before weekend Masses 
and after weekday Masses. 
 

Saint Clare Perpetual Eucharistic Adoration Chapel 
You may visit the Chapel at any time. Contact Jane Young for 
questions, to sign up for a holy hour, or to have access to the 
Chapel. 

Pastor............................................................. Fr. Chris Forler 
cforler@evdio.org 

 

Deacon..........................................................Vince Bernardin 
vbernardin@evdio.org 

 

Deacon............................................................... Lonny Davis 
                   ldavis@evdio.org 

 

Deacon................................................ Richard Leibundguth 
rleibundguth@evdio.org 

 

Bookkeeper........................................................Bob Bindley 
bbindley@evdio.org 

 

Director of Music/Liturgy..............................Jason Allen 
                jallen@evdio.org 

 

Maintenance...........................................George Smiljanich 
gsmiljanich@evdio.org 

 

Preschool Director/Teacher..........................Traci Davis 
tdavis@evdio.org 

 

Parish Secretary.................................................Jenny Barry 
jbarry@evdio.org 

 

Secretary...............................................................Jane Young 
jayoung@evdio.org 

 

Youth Minister..................................................Mary Shetler 
mshetler@evdio.org 

 

Parish Catechetical Leader…….………...Mary Shetler 
mshetler@evdio.org 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday, 5:00 pm 

Sunday,  St. John the Evangelist  
6:45 am & 9:30 am 

St. Bernard 11:15 am  
Tuesday, 8:00 am 

Wednesday, 5:30 pm 
Thursday,  

St. John Evangelist 8:00 am 
St. Bernard 6:00 pm 

Friday, 9:00 am 
First Saturday, 8:00 am 

 

Reconciliation 
Saturday, 4:00–4:45 pm 
Sunday, 6:00–6:30 am 
Tuesday, 7:15–7:45 am 

Wednesday, 4:45–5:15 pm 
Thursday,  

St. John the Evangelist 7:15-7:45 am 
St. Bernard 5:15-5:45 pm 

Friday, 8:15–8:45 am 
And by appointment 

 

Office Hours 
Mon–Fri, 8:00 am –4:30 pm 

St. Benedict Feast Day-July 11                                                                        
“Let us get up then, at last, for the Scriptures rouse us,” the Rule of St. Benedict 

urges us. “Let us open our eyes to the light … and our ears to the voice from 
heaven that every day calls out. … ‘If you hear his voice today, do not harden 

your hearts’” (Ps 95:8)  St. Benedict, Pray for us! 



 

Mass Intentions 

Tues.,  July 11 
8:00 am   † Lillian Kissel 
 
Wed.,  July 12 

5:30 pm   † Sam Matthews 
 
Thurs.,  July 13 
8:00 am   LIV  Donna Todd 
 
Fri.,  July 14 
9:00 am    † Walter Anslinger 
 
Sat.,  July 15 
5:00 pm    † Donna Jones 
  
Sun.,  July 16 
6:45 am   † Don & Rita Hoefling 
 
9:30 am    For St. Bernard and St. John the Evangelist      
     Parishes 

 

Join us at St. Bernard at Snake 
Run on  Thursday,  July 13,  
at 6:00 pm in church for Mass 
and following Mass we will 
pray the Maria Rosa 
Mystica Novena and 
Rosary prayers.  Help us as we continue 
to pray for our Priests, Seminarians, and 
all religious. Everyone is invited to come 
and be a part of the prayers! 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 
St. John’s building project is well underway, no doubt you have realized over these 
last several months!  We are projected to complete construction either in August or 
in September of this year.  This will no doubt be a great boon for our parish and the 
number of activities and programs we will be able to accommodate now and in the 
future.  Glory be to God! 
 
I wanted to take a moment to explain some of the budget changes and financial 
burdens that will be upcoming for this fiscal year that we have just begun.  The last 
year’s budget called for a weekly collection income of $13,060/week.  We have been 
exceedingly successful at meeting and slightly exceeding this figure as well as keeping 
our expenses down.  However, some changes are now necessary because of the 
expansion of the facility.  This new budget accounts for increased utility base costs, 
as well as additional utility consumption due to the simple increase in floor space and 
increased maintenance and custodial costs for the same reasons.  We along with the 
finance council have worked hard to trim expenses to allow for these changes and 
keep the needed collection to a minimum.  I am happy to announce that our weekly 
needed collection for maintaining operations will be $13,485/week, a very modest 
increase of $425/week. 
 
However, I simply want to inform you all that there is an additional expense that will 
begin upon the completion of the building.  The loan we needed to take out with the 
diocese in order to complete the project will begin being paid, and this will result in a 
significant increase in actual weekly spending.  The amount and terms of the loan will 
demand an additional $2600/week over and above the base weekly collection.  Our 
plan is to use some of our remaining funds in savings to help to offset a portion of 
that weekly burden, but not nearly all.  The term for the loan is 7 years. 
 
I wanted to extend a very heartfelt thank-you to all who have pledged and funded our 
capital campaign thus far.  None of this would have been possible without you!  I 
also would like to make the appeal to those who have perhaps not yet contributed to 
prayerfully consider doing so.  I of course greatly appreciate the consistent generosity 
of folks here at St. John’s.  You all know how much I love talking about money (that 
is a joke), but because of that generosity, I very seldom have to!  I simply wanted to 
give everyone a heads-up and let you all know where we stand financially, especially 
those who watch the numbers each week.  Let us forge onward in faith!   
 
Peace to you, 
-Fr. Chris 

Financial Giving  
(New Fiscal Year Budget) 

 

Weekly Budget              $        13,485.00 
Collection               $        11,325.19 
Online Collection               $          3,694.95 
Total Collection              $        15,020.14 
Difference              $          1,535.14 
 

Budget YTD:              $         13,485.00 
Actual:              $         15,020.14 
Difference:              $           1,535.14 
 
St. Vincent de Paul              $             273.00 
St. Vincent de Paul Food Bank            $               40.00 
Gabriel Project                                                   $              155.00 
       

Please make all checks for special collections payable 
to: St. John Church. 

Sponsor of the Week:  
Stephen Libs  
Finer Chocolates 
Please patronize and thank 
our sponsors for 
supporting our Parish. 

St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church 

Give Your “First Fruits” Back to God 
 

  

To Parish…5-8%     To Diocese…1%     To Charities…1-4% 

 
 
 
 
 

New Building Fund Mortgage 
 

 Total Amount of Mortgage              $   805,000.00 
 Monthly Mortgage Payment              $    11,377.80 
 Weekly Mortgage Need                 $      2,626.00 
 
 

Prayer for our Military: 
 O Prince of peace, we humbly ask your 
protection for all our men and women in 
military service. Give them unflinching 
courage to defend with honor, dignity 
and devotion, the rights of all who are 
imperiled by injustice and evil. Be their 
rock, their shield, and their stronghold 
and let them draw their strength from 
you. Please keep all of our military in 
your prayers. Veterans and current 
military need our prayers.   



 

Weekly Schedule 
Sunday, July 9 
 

Monday,  July 10 
 

Tuesday,  July 11 
4:00 pm Gabriel Project (St. Elizabeth Room) 
6:00 pm  Baptism Prep 1 (St. Elizabeth Room) 
6:00 pm Men’s Club (Meet at Herr Tool/Wagner Barn) 
 

Wednesday, July 12 
4:00 pm Sacred & Immaculate Heart Prayer Apostolate  
 (St. Clare Chapel) 
4:30 pm  Adoration and  Reconciliation (Church) 
6:00 pm Young Adult Chat and Discussion (Gym/Parking Lot) 
 

Thursday, July 13 
6:00 pm St. Vincent de Paul (Gym) 
 

Friday, July 14 
6:00 pm Evening Prayer & Chaplet (Church) 
 

Saturday, July 15 
  
Sunday, July 16 
10:30 am K of C Installation of officers (Church) 

 

From Jim and Lois Martin: 
Jim and I want to thank the many parishioners that sent us a card 
in honor of our 70th wedding anniversary.  We appreciate your 
thoughtfulness.  We lift you all up in grateful prayer.  

Have you registered with St. John? 
Have you registered with St. John? If you are new to St. 
John's, have been here a while, or have just moved out 
on your own we want you to register as a parishioner!  

You can find registration forms by the office window 
or on our website at catholicdaylight.org. Return them in person or 
by placing them in the mailbox. 

Memory Candles 
The candles in the Sanctuary Lamp and  

the St. Clare Adoration Chapel are in Honor of:: 

Augustine and Genevieve James 
Requested by Keith and Jane Young 

 

St. John Daylight’s guest network Wi-Fi password: Daylight! 

The 3rd annual Cleric Cup will be held on July 16th 
beginning with mass at 4:30 at Sts. Peter & Paul Church 
(Haubstadt).  Volleyball to follow at the old Haubstadt 
gym. The priests will take on the Seminarians, House guys 
and Savio boys. K of C will again be selling food, drinks 
and ice cream.   ALL are welcome for this fun event! 

St. Vincent De Paul 
Contact: Mike Rogan svdpsjd@gmail.com   

In the Gospel today we hear Jesus say: “Come to me, all you who 
labor and are burdened, and I will give you rest.” 

Your gift to the Society of St. Vincent de Paul brings peace to 
those who are overwhelmed with life’s burdens. 

 Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
July 9, 2023 

Men’s Club Meeting on Tuesday, July 11.  We will meet at Herr 
Tool to unload the tables and chairs from Steak Night at 6:00 pm.  
After all the tables and chairs are unloaded we will meet at the 
Wagner Barn for burgers grilled by grill master Ron. The more help, 
the better the burgers! 

Fr. Tyler is hoping to get a couple more meals a week for the upcoming 
school year at the House of Discernment.  Because of the new 
propaedeutic year, the guys will be spending more time together praying 
and studying.  If anyone is interested in signing up to bring a meal to the 
guys please have them sign up on the meal train website:  
https://mealtrain.com/o07ez8 or email mblanton@evdio.org  



Cursillo Ambassador  
Contact: Alicia Nichols 
stjohnsdaylight@evansvillecursillo.com 
 

Gabriel Project 
Contact: Tarah Bracher, 812-983-4517 
 

Knights of Columbus, Council 14659 
Contact: Mitch Strange, 812-259-5318 
 

Morning Star Friends Outreach 
(Sick/Homebound) 
Contact: Jenny Barry, 812-867-3718 or 
jbarry@evdio.org 
 

Mother to Mother 
Contact: Jade Blankenberger, 812-453-7364 
 

Prayer Shawl Ministry 
Contact: Lois Martin, 812-303-4541 
 

Respect Life 
Contact: Mandy Keener, 812-459-4119 
 

           

Rosary Leaders 
Contact: Marie Dasher, 812-455-2905 
 

Sacred and Immaculate Heart Prayer 
Apostolate 
Contact: Grace Robertson, 812-306-4689 
 

Senior Citizen Mass/Breakfast 
Contact: Virginia Miller, 812-867-5765 
 

St. Anne Altar Society 
Contact: Jenny Barry, 812-867-3718 
 

St. John Men’s Club 
Contact: Steve Wagner, 812-457-1678 
  

St. Vincent de Paul Society 
Contact: Mike Rogan, svdpsjd@gmail.com 
 

Troops of St. George 
Contact: Matt Keener, (812) 459-4119 
 

Youth Ministry 
Mary Shetler,  812-867-3718 
Youth group meets on Wednesdays at 6:00 pm.  

St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church 
 

MEMORY CANDLES RESERVATION 
FORM 

 
I would like to reserve candles in the Sanctuary 

Lamp  
and in the St. Clare Adoration Chapel 

 during the week of (Monday through Sunday): 
 

Please circle one:     In Honor of    
       or  In Memory  
  
  

Name of Individual:          
  
Donated By:            
 
Phone Number:           
 

Please include your check for $25.   
You can put this form and check into the  

collection basket or bring to the parish office. 

If you have any questions please call the office,  
812-867-3718 
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